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VOLUNTEER DEVELOPMENT – TEAM MANAGERS POLICY 4 
 

 
The North Mandurah Junior Football Club (NMJFC) recognizes that all parents 
should have  the  opportunity  to  be  actively  involved  in  their  children’s  sport. 
The  NMJFC encourages parents to develop their skills in a variety of roles. 
 
The NMJFC will provide opportunities for all parents to be Team 
Manager by: 

 
• Offering nominations for Team Manager Positions each year in all age 

groups 
 
• Placing a two year maximum term on Team Manager positions (subject to 

parent interest and nomination) 

 
The NMJFC will develop the skills of Team Managers 
by: 

 
• Providing an information workshop pre-season, including an information 

pack 
 
• Providing easy access to all relevant forms via the Club website 
 
• Providing a support person from the committee 
 
 
 
The NMJFC will expect their Team Managers 
to: 
 
• Know the current Peel District Junior Competition by-laws 
 
• Abide by the rules and by-laws 
 
• To follow the NMJFC Code of Conduct 
 
• Be positive role models for players, other volunteers, and to represent the 
Club in a positive manner at all times 
 
 
 
Policy Review 
 
To ensure this policy continues to be relevant for club operation and that it reflects 
community expectations, the policy will be reviewed annually. 
 

This policy has been approved by the Committee of North Mandurah Junior 
Football Club on 1ST October 2016 


